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Date: May 28, 2014 

 

RE: Proposed Grant Regulations 

 

 

 

I, Charlie Cox, Chair of the regulations committee, do hereby certify that, to the best of my 

knowledge or belief: 

 

The proposed administrative regulations for the grant process are not likely to (a) impose a direct 

or significant economic burden upon a small business, or (b) directly restrict the formation, 

operation or expansion of a small business.  

 

The Nevada Off Highway Vehicles Regulations Committee has determined that its regulations 

have no direct or significant negative effect on Nevada Small Businesses and have a potential 

positive benefit to the economy. 

 

Comment has not been solicited from small businesses, and no summary of their response is 

provided, because small businesses are not impacted by these regulations and thus not burden or 

economic impact can be assessed. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Charlie Cox 

Chair of Regulations Committee. 


